
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Kris Hans 
Reserve Bcok Collection 
Main Library 

Dear Kris: 

January 23., 1981 

With respect to your letter of January 15th concerning special glasses 
you are required to have due to the lighting in your work place, I have checkerl 
this problem out with the Worker's Compensation Board. They have advised me that 
you should consult your doctor and if he/she feels your working situation is 
responsible for the present corrlition of your eyes they can file a rerx>rt with 
the WCB to the effect. It will then be investigated and if the WCB feels the 
claim is valid the employer will bear the cost of yoor glasses. 

This sounds like it might be ~rth while checking out . 

Yours truly, 

carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local 1 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


